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County of Orange Opens Public Comment Period for American Rescue Plan Act 
(ARPA) Funding 

 
Santa Ana, Calif. (February 1, 2022) – Today, the County of Orange opened the public comment period 
for American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding. The public may submit comments during the FY 2022-23 
Budget development process starting on February 1, 2022 through March 11, 2022 by clicking here.  
 
Orange County residents may also view more information on the County’s ARPA and CARES Act 
Transparency website for constituents. The website includes expenditure information related to both 
Acts, an overview of the ARPA funding and the 2021 Performance Plan and links to the US Treasury 
ARPA website. The ARPA information will be updated periodically as new information becomes 
available. The website also includes the final reporting on the County’s use of CARES Act funds. The 
County of Orange is anticipated to receive its final 50 percent of its $617 million federal ARPA allocation 
in May 2022.   
 
To learn more about the County’s ARPA and CARES Act expenditures, click here. 
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